

## STATE OF WASHINGTON

## DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

Spokane Veterans Home • 222 E. 5th Ave. • Spokane WA 99202-1394

October 31, 2024

Dear Residents, Families, and Resident Representatives,

We would like to inform you that at this time, according to the Department of Health, we are currently in a Covid Outbreak status for Covid-19.

• We will continue to monitor and test residents according to the guidance from our local health jurisdiction.

## **VACCINE INFORMATION**

As a part of our continued efforts to curb the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we continue to offer updated Covid vaccines to residents who wish to receive them.

To provide information as quickly and accurately as possible, we have developed a website to provide information to families and resident representatives, https://www.dva.wa.gov/covid.

Sincerely,

Mark Michaels SVH Administrator